
8 November 2022 

 

School Photographer- 15th and 16th November 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Just to let you all know the school photographer will be in on 15th and 16th November. 

 

The class photographs will be shared/sent home with their child's class families, therefore if 

parents/carers do not wish for their child to be included in the class photograph could they 

please inform us; otherwise, we will assume they can be. 
 

Please can you message the class teacher if you DO NOT wish your child to have their 

photos taken/ be in any class photo's. 
 

Many Thanks 

 

The school Office 
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